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November 27, 2024 

 

 

Re: 𝐖𝐢𝐥𝐝𝐟𝐢𝐫𝐞 𝐑𝐢𝐬𝐤 𝐑𝐞𝐝𝐮𝐜𝐭𝐢𝐨𝐧 (𝐖𝐑𝐑)  

 

The Summerland Fire Department wants to inform you Wildfire Risk Reduction (WRR) work 

continues through our Community Wildfire Resiliency Plan (CWRP). 

They will be very active in the approx. 112-hectare area of TU 20 (just west of McLennan Road) 

which is within the Districts’ boundary to the west of Summerland on Crown Land.  

 

As part of the Wildfire Risk Reduction, they will be pruning, thinning, tree falling, brushing, 

grazing, debris management (e.g. pile and burning) and/or reforestation.  

 

People in and around the area can expect chainsaw running and pile burning taking place. This 

work will continue until April 15, 2025. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rob Robinson 

Fire Chief  

Summerland Fire Department  
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